Dear Parents and Guardians,

The 2011-2012 basketball season is quickly approaching.   For those interested in participating there will be an informational meeting Tuesday, October 25, at 7:45 am in room 308 and practice will begin Nov. 1, 2011.

· Practice will be held for both the boys and the girls teams M-F from 7:15-8:00 am when school is in session.  We will meet in the YSA gymnasium.

· Practice will be held on Saturdays, beginning Nov. 26, in the YSA gym.

· Boys practice: 1pm—2:25pm

· Girls practice:  2:45 pm—4:15pm

· Both weekday and Saturday practices are mandatory.  Weekday practices will be skill and drill oriented.  Saturday practices will focus on offensive and defensive sets and plays.

· There is no guarantee of playing time.  Effort and hard work, dedication to the team and your studies, and exemplary conduct are the most successful ways to earn playing time. 
· Punctuality, commitment and consistency are important.  If you are going to be gone, please let us know in advance.

· Academic behavior and conduct are important.  Grades will be checked regularly and if they are not satisfactory, the player may be required to forfeit their spot on the team.

· Good sportsmanship and behavior are expected both on and off the court for the entirety of the season.

I look forward to a great season.  

Thanks,

Mr. Josh Vissers

jvissers@ysacs.org

